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SURVEY FOR USE OF WEATHERZONE DASHBOARD 

 
Following the Weatherzone Dashboard information session in February (as per 
General Circular 07/2025) a survey to capture usage of the Weatherzone Dashboard 
is open to all DFES staff and volunteers: https://forms.office.com/r/JPpNAGgAg4. The 
survey will be open for response until the end of May.  
 
To access the dashboard, all DFES personnel (including volunteers) can use the 
following login: 

URL: https://dashboard.weatherzone.com.au   
username: weather@dfes.wa.gov.au 
password: weatherWX1 

For more information, or access to the information session run in February, please 
contact the Bushfire Technical Services team at environment@dfes.wa.gov.au.   

JACKSON PARKER 
DIRECTOR BUSHFIRE TECHNICAL SERVICES 
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